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Gorge Road and Silkes Road 
Junction Upgrade 
Start of major construction  
Dear Resident/Business Owner 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) will be improving safety and traffic flow at 
the junction of Gorge Road and Silkes Road, Paradise. This $3.6 million project is being delivered by the State 
Government to improve safety for all road users.  

See the plan over the page that shows the key treatments for the upgrade.  

Major construction works are scheduled to commence on Friday, 2 July 2021, and are expected to be 
completed late 2021, weather permitting. Works will be undertaken intermittently each day, Monday to 
Saturday, between 6.30am and 5pm. Advanced notification will be provided if weekend and night works are 
required. 

Gorge, Silkes and Pattinson roads will remain open during the works, however to safely undertake the works, 
temporary speed and lane restrictions will be in place. Please take extra care when workers are on site. 
Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area.  

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 
may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 

Access to local businesses and residences in the area will be maintained during these works. Public transport 
services will also be not be impacted.   

The project is expected to be completed late 2021, weather permitting.  

The Department appreciates your patience while this important work is undertaken. 

If you wish to find out more about the project or register for future updates please visit 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/gorgesilkes, email dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au or call 1300 794 880 

Kind regards 

Gorge and Silkes Road Junction Upgrade Project Team  
June 2021 
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